NEWSLETTER JUNE 14, 2022



CONGRATULATIONS TO PATRICK ECCLES

Dear Members,

APER is very proud to inform you that Mr. Patrick Eccles has been appointed as a substitute member of the next Consultation Forum of the Health and Welfare Commissioner (CSBE).

Patrick is a coordinator of intensive care and document management at the Professional Services Department of the Integrated University Center for Health and Social Services of the West Island of Montreal, he is also a member of the local executive of the APER at the CIUSSS and he served several terms as a member of the APER board of directors.

This appointment by the CSBE follows an evaluation process comprising strict selection criteria and the CSBE confirms that Patrick's application was of high quality. At APER, we were deeply convinced of this.

Congratulations Patrick, APER is very proud of you!

TEAM APER

association@aper.qc.ca

514-933-4118



